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17 December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 6th and Friday 7th January 2022, Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a 

railway safety workshop at Margate train station. The message of the workshop is an important one 

and we hope children will find this experience both informative and fun.  

Please complete the consent form here - Year 5 Railway Safety Workshop Consent Form 

(https://forms.gle/UdsxrxBFED6FL3w49) 

The classes will be going on the following days: 

 Thursday 6th January - 5B in the morning and 5Y in the afternoon. 

 Friday 7th January – 5G in the morning and 5R in the afternoon. 

Children will be getting the train from Broadstairs train station, disembarking at Margate station 

where the work shop will take place, and then returning to Broadstairs via train once again. The trip 

will take place during school hours, so drop-off and collection will be as normal, however we will inform 

parents if unforeseen circumstances cause a delay in arriving back to school on time.  

This workshop is being offered to us for free, so there is no payment required, and children will not 

need to bring money with them - there is no gift shop. Lunch will be as normal, during school hours; all 

that children will need to take with them is a water bottle (which they will need to carry).  

Children will need to wear full school uniform for the day. As we will be walking to the train station, 

and some of the workshop may be outdoors, we ask that children come dressed appropriately for cold 

January weather, including coats, hats, scarves etc.  

Kind regards, 

Mr White and the Year 5 team 
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